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I have lived in Randwick council all my life . And while our bus system into the city was poor 
before the light rail it is now a total disgrace . Not only is there no bus stop at the light rail in 
Randwick , by the time you walk to the light rail from the bus you can watch it pull away 
unbelievably frustrating . And while the frequency of buses to Eastgardens and the Domestic 
Terminal has improved , if you need to go into the city on a weekend or after peak you really 
have your work cut out for you , how elderly ( I’m 60 ) or disabled people are coping with 
this I can only imagine . I was able to get on a bus 377 and go straight into the city , now I 
can go to Bondi , walk and get a train or go to Randwick and get the light rail - both a lot 
more work for me . Disgraceful that this has been allowed to happen . 


